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10.3.21 
 
Re: Governor Resignations 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It is with a heavy heart that I must announce some resignations from the Governing Board.  
 
Over the years, our passionate and committed Chair, Guy Cooper, has dedicated an inordinate number of 
hours to the strategic direction of the school (and later, the federation).  
 
He has supported staff and pupils through external inspections (both Ofsted, and for Goldsborough, SIAMS) 
and more recently, the challenges that Covid-19 has brought to education. His support has been unwavering 
during this time. 
 
Sue Callinan has also been a Governor for a long time, offering expertise in the financial aspects of school 
life. Her extensive knowledge has been second to none and her astute financial prowess has been vital when 
navigating budget cuts.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank both Guy and Sue for their un-relenting dedication to the 
federation and wish them well in the next stage of their life.  
 
The Governing Board will vote for a new Chair imminently before starting the process of recruiting additional 
Governors to fill the vacancies. More information will follow in due course.  
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Zoe Pickard       David Blackshaw-Howell 
 
Headteacher       Vice Chair (Acting Chair) 
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